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I am concerned that this contains no language about actual management structures, oversight, or
enforcement. There is also no indication as to how this will diminish random, unsanctioned camping
on public spaces that essentially turns these public spaces into private campgrounds. Quite frankly,
this looks like a continuation of the status quo with little to address the root causes of homelessness.
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